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FSC RESPONSE TO ASIC PROPOSAL TO BAN UNSOLICITED TELEPHONE 
SALES OF LIFE INSURANCE AND CONSUMER CREDIT INSURANCE 

The Financial Services Council (FSC) agrees there is no place for cold calling random people and 

pressuring them into purchasing life insurance or consumer credit insurance.  If these practices 

are still occurring, ASIC is right to step in.   

However, businesses do need to be able to contact existing customers to discuss products and 

services, a business reasonably believes are relevant and appropriate for the customer, 

provided there are safeguards. The safeguards, such as a deferred sales model, would ensure 

there is no pressure selling.  

For example, if a bank approves a person’s mortgage, it would make sense to call the customer 

to ensure they are aware of the possible relevance of life insurance and home and contents 

insurance, provided no sales take place on that first call. 

The FSC intends to lodge a submission to the ASIC Consultation Paper after consulting with its 

members.  

Contact: Esther Jago on 0421 102 944 or ejago@fsc.org.au 
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